This is a Microsoft Word Document.  If you need another format, please call the NUCA PA office.

CAPITALIZATION  in this document needs to be changed for the appropriate situation.  
Cut-N-Paste this letter into each email you send to your Legislator.

_______________________Body of Letter Below______________________________

Dear SENATOR / REPRESENTATIVE:

NUCA of Pennsylvania (NUCA PA) represents more than 200 contractors, suppliers, and manufacturers dedicated to the construction of sewer, water, gas, and other underground utility systems.  Each spring, NUCA PA hosts a Legislative Walk for members to visit their legislators in Harrisburg to educate them about the utility contracting industry.

As a CONTRACTOR / SUPPLIER / MANUFACTURER from your district, we respectfully request a MORNING appointment with you on Tuesday, April 10, 2018, so we may discuss the issues that affect our industry.  This year we would like to cover issues concerning:

1. Excavation Technology vs. Columbia Gas Supreme Court Decision - This decision goes against the principles of the PA One Call safety issue and payment for Standby time should be considered to promote good safety practices and save money on utility relocates
1. Plumbers Licensure (HB442 or SB183) - Definition of Plumbing Services is too broad
1. Project Labor Agreements (PLA’s) - Fair and open bidding is the clear message here.
1. Separations Act - choice in project delivery merely listing the delivery systems for the public entity to choose the best option for their project:
3. Design-Bid-Build with Multiple Primes
3. Design-Bid-Build with Single Prime
3. Design/Build
3. Construction Management-At-Risk
3. Integrated Project Delivery
1. [bookmark: _GoBack]Procurement Code Changes - Saving money in hard times can be as simple as changing this outdated law.
1. And other issues affecting construction businesses  

Also, we would like to take this opportunity to invite you to the NFIB Small Business Reception and Dinner to be held Tuesday, April 10 from 5:30 p.m. until 9:00 p.m. at the Hilton Hotel Harrisburg.  Please feel free to come by and visit with the utility contractors and other small business owners from Pennsylvania.   If you haven’t already done so, to give us a head count for the reception, please register online at:  http://www.nucapa.org/Default.aspx?tabid=2259

I look forward to hearing from you about a meeting time on April 10.  Feel free to respond either by phone or by email.


Sincerely,


YOUR NAME
ADDRESS
PHONE NUMBER
